
 

 

 

Dear all, 

It is with great regret that the College has taken the decision to cancel all events to be held in 

College during March.    

We have not taken this decision lightly but we are mindful that St John’s is a home to hundreds of 

students and staff from all over the world and the College has a responsibility for their wellbeing – 

and also for the wellbeing of those whom we invite back to the College.   We are very sorry for any 

disappointment and inconvenience caused. 

This decision may also be extended to other events in coming months. However, should you wish to 

rearrange to another date later in the year then please do not hesitate to contact the Conference 

and Events Manager, Susie Power, and she will let you know what will be possible. 
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